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4. Approval of Minutes of Previous Meeting 
 
Deferred to next meeting.  
 
5. Change Order Approval 
 
Superintendent Van Haesendonck was invited to speak regarding the change order. A report 
was provided to the committee in the agenda package. Change orders do occur on projects of 
this size. While the engineers had done their testing and anticipated micro pile lengths, 
occasionally once works starts they are required to go deeper. The additional cost was 
brought forward to the committee in accordance with the Terms of Reference which specify 




